From: Nigel Pearce | O Bchalf Of Nigel Pearce

Sent: 04 June 2018 11:02

To: McClue, Jonathar I

Subject: OBJECTION 2018/2340/P
I OBJECT to the proposed relocation of the Swiss Cottage Library sculpture

The inspector for 100 AR mentions “repositioning with careful thought “ this is clearly not
the case for your chosen new position is in an area that is not used as an space to relax and
enjoy the artwork and is next to a busy road, who are your art advisors ?

The sculpture should be positioned on the slope at the end of the long pool feature, adjacent
the theatre for all to enjoy and admire !

With regards,

NIGEL PEARCE
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